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President's Letter

Cherokee Camp Out - One of the new events for 2004 is a
camp out on Cherokee on Saturday June 5 at the May Springs
campground on the North shore of Cherokee lake. This location
was selected as the stripers should be in this area in early June.
We have rented a pavilion and two adjacent camping spots on the
lake so there will be plenty of room. We will kickoff this event with
a round of fishing starting at 5 PM from the pavilion area. After
fishing, we plan on having a pot luck dinner under the pavilion. We
will have generator and plenty of lights to illuminate the area. The
Allan Franklin Annual Kids Fishing Day will be held on the following
morning from the same pavilion area.

Open Fishing Days - We are going to have an "Open Fishing
Day" on the Saturday following each monthly meeting. We will
announce the time and launch location in the monthly meeting. The
first "Open Fishing Day" was on April 24 and we launched from
the Oak Grove boat ramp at 4 PM. A total of five members
participated and everyone seemed to have a good time. We fished
in Rocky Hollow and the hybrids were quite active. Several fish
were caught. Remember, this is not a TSBA sponsored event so it
is open to members and nonmembers so bring your neighbors.
We are just going to assemble at a certain spot and go out fishing
together. The next Open Fishing Day will be on May 22.

Business Cards - \We have received some business cards to
place at various bait shops and retail outlets in our fishing area.
Hopefully, they will result in a few new members. Everyone should
carry some of them to pass out at the boat ramps to anyone who
is interested in striper fishing.

Boat Decal - | am in the process of developing a TSBA decal
for our boats. | plan to present my preliminary designs at the next
meeting. The main problem has been finding a design of a striper
that everyone likes and the artwork is good enoligh to make a

sharp image when it is reproduced. It will be approilmately 4" x 5",
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President's Letter - Cont.

Fish Hatchery Tour -

The annual tour of the Eagle Bend Fish Hatchery is
scheduled for Monday May 17 at 6 PM. The evening will start with
pizza and soft drinks, followed by a short business meeting and
then the tour. At this time of year, there should be both adult and
baby stripers in the holding tanks. This has been a very popular
event in the past, and we expect that this tour will be well attended.
To get to the Eagle Bend Fish Hatchery, get off of I-75 at exit 122
and go west on highway 61. Turn left into the hatchery parking lot
immediately after you cross the Clinch river. Please note that there
will not be a meeting at Shoney's in May.

Allan Franklin Annual Kids' Fishing Day -

The name of the Kids Fishing Day has been changed to
the Allan Franklin Annual Kids' Fishing Day to recognize the work
that Allan has done in promoting this event over the years. This
year's event will be on Sunday, June 6, which is the day following
the Cherokee Camp Out. We will launch from the pavilion that we
have rented at the May Springs campground. Why not attend both
events and make it a great weekend. Remember that there will be
trophies and door prizes for all of the kids that participate in this
event. In the past, all of the kids had a great time.

There are two changes that we are implementing for this
year. The first is that we are going to require that the parents or
guardians of each kid in the tournament sign a "Hold Harmless"
agreement releasing the TSBA from any liability.

Next, we are going to require that everyone operating a
boat with kids onboard must have either attended the April 19th
meeting or they must certify that they have read the Tennessee
Boating booklet published by the TWRA. The "Hold Harmless"
form and the TWRA booklets will be available at the May 17th
meeting at the fish hatchery. Also, call me at 865-471-1365 and |
will mail you a copy. There will be no exceptions to either of these
two new requirements.

Bob Leach
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Fishing Below Dams

| received the following warning via an E-mail from
www.tennesseeSportsman.com. It is quite timely considering
that the fishing below the dams will pick up considerably as the
weather gets warmer.

"A large amount of water can be discharged through a dam
without warning at any time. For example, when the demand for
electricity is high, the turbines that generate electricity at a dam may
start automatically, resulting in a significant increase in the flow of
water within only a matter of seconds. Similarly, river operations for
flood control can create rapidly rising water levels in otherwise
shallow riverbeds, especially below tributary dams, which are usually
located in steep terrain.

The cold water released through tributary dams even during
the summer may also be a hazard. Cold water temperatures can
result in shock and hypothermia, and slippery rocks and hidden holes
can cause an unexpected fall. Take special precautions when fishing
below a dam by boat. The water can boil suddenly, trapping or
capsizing unprepared boaters. Always wear a Personal
Flotation Device, and leave the motor running - even if
drift fishing. A stalled or hard-to-start motor can result in disaster.
Never anchor your boat in the area below the dam. A
sudden surge of water can pull a boat under and sink it before you
have a chance to pull the anchor and move to safety. Stay out of
restricted areas. Plan a quick exit from the water to the nearest bank
in case of an emergency. Move to a safer area immediately if a siren
sounds or strobe lights flash at dams equipped with theses warning
devices. Wear your lifejacket and do not overload your
boat."

.| would like to add one comment to the above and that
concerns fishing below the dams when water is going over the
spillways. Don't do it - just turn around and go somewhere
else. Water going over the spillway adds an additional element of
danger and it's not worth the additional risk.

Bob l.each
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Letter from the
Vice President

Nasty Weather

To follow the safety theme a bit further it is time to consider
extreme weather conditions. It is not uncommon in East Tennessee to
have Spring and Summer thunderstorms that can create extreme
conditions on waterways. Sometimes these storms pop up with little or
no warning. If you are boating in areas well known to you, it may not be
a problem. If you venture to remote locations or new areas, it would be
wise to take a few precautions.

First, have some means to contact help in case of an emergency.
The modern day answer is the cell phone. Keep in mind that there are
no cell towers in the lakes and in remote areas. Another option is a marine
radio. If you are going to remote areas or to a new area, having both is
a good idea. Cell phones can summon help from miles away if you can
get a signal. Marine radios have a limited range but operate without any
outside assistance (towers). You can usually get a message through to
someone who can get help to you using one or the other.

Second, have some idea of an escape plan. If a storm pops up,
where do you seek shelter - any port in a storm so to speak. Take a map,
compass and/or GPS. I make a point to plot escape routes in good weather
that I can use in less than perfect conditions. One nice feature on most
good marine radios is a NOAA weather band. In extreme weather
conditions these folks can pinpoint storms and give advanced warning of
the storm's path. More than once I have been anchored up at night and
been alerted to a storm coming. A few minutes listening to the NOAA
folks can give me a clue as to the direction to take to get clear. I have
used a marine radio for weather information at home during times when
traditional weather sources are off due to power failure or satellite
interference.

These items cost money but usually last a long time and pay for
themselves over and over again in dangerous situations. Think about it.

Felix
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TSBA Camp Out on Cherokee
June 4 & 5, 2004

Campsites are available on June 4 & 5. Check in on the 4th is
3pm & check out on the 6th is 12 noon. Tents and campers are
welcome, you must call to reserve your spot. Call Cathy Taylor

@ 865-414-3024 by Wednesday May 25th. The sites are located
' at Greenlee Campground of May Springs
and are provided by the TSBA. 1st call 1st reserve basis.
TSBA Cookouts - Friday the 4th & Saturday the 5th.
at the Pavillion beside the campsites.
Friday @ 7pm Hotdogs/Chips/Drinks
Saturday @ 7pm Hotdogs/ColdCuts/Chips/Drinks/Sweets
NOTE: Sat Lunch - CHILDREN ONLY - NOON @ Pavillion.
‘ CHILDREN'S ACTIVITIES:
Coverage for Children (7 yrs and up) will be Friday 5 -9pm
& Saturday from 9am - 9pm. Under 7 must have parent or
guardian present. Parent/Guardians leaving the Campground
MUST inform Cathy prior to departure & upon return.
Children will need: Bathing suit, flotation device if needed, 2
tshirts, 2 shorts, pants, sweatshirt, sunscreen, hiking shoes, water
shoes (optional), towel & something to keep all this in. DO NOT
give them MONEY to keep up with PLEASE!
Bikes may be brought but events will not include
bikes unless everyone has one to ride.
Events for Children Include;

Swimming @ beach, Frisbie, kites, sack races, trail hiking, pinata
bash, tye dying of tshirts, paddle boat rides, puzzles, movies
(weather) Banner coloring, campfire pajama party with s'mores,
popcorn, cotton candy & snow cones.

Sunday: No coverage during the fishing event! Gone fishing!!
Directions @ www.greenleecampandmarine.com
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Kids Fishing Day
is HERE!!

Join your fellow TSBA
members for the
Annual
Allan Franklin
Kids' Fishing Day Event!!

June 6, 2004 |
Sunday morning -- 6:30-9:30am

***Pre-registration is requested so that all
kids receive a trophy & a |
t-shirt (sizes needed when registering).
Call Allan Franklin at
865-694-8888 or
cell # 865-805-3120
no later than June 1st.***

Let's take
those kids fishing!!!
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Letter from the Secretary

TIME TO GO CATCHING!

What happened to keeping it simple? Did you charge
the crank, trolling, and bait tank batteries? Let's see
now - where are the GPS and fish locators? Marine
radio is set to what channel? A wireless sonar link -
how many can | get! Electric trolling motor that's auto
pilot and, what now, a built-in universal transducer -
need that! A new transom mount trolling motor that
rotates 180 degrees when you move it 60 degrees -
gotta get it! Hook shape, hook color, hook size, lead
sinker or tungsten sinker - too many choices.
Underwater TV camera - sounds good to me. Wait
a minute. STOP! STOP! Get out, enjoy the day,
have fun. Take it as it comes. It's called fishing, not
catching. Quality time beats quantity of fish.

Dave Johnson

Question of the Month
What brand fishing reel do you use?

Ambassadeur - 10
Shakespeare - 2
Daiwa - 1
Quantum - 1
Cabella's - 1
Shimano - 1
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Mountain Lake Marina & Campground

This month we are spotlighting another one of our fine
sponsors - the Mountain Lake Marina & Camp Ground
strategically located on beautiful Norris lake just 4.5 miles from
I-75 exit 128. Mountain Lake is a full-service RV resort and
marina with many amenities as shown on their website. Also,
it was voted Tennessee's "Campground of the Year" for 2003 -
2004.

2004 Summertime Activities

Starting in June and running through August, there will be ‘a
Happy Hour from 6 to 8 PM on Friday and Saturday nights
- This means $1 beer, free popcorn and music.
Other activities are listed below:
June Saturday 5th - Paddleboat Races

Saturday 19th - Water Volleyball
July Saturday 10th - Paddieboat Races

Saturday 17th - Mardi Gras

Saturday 24th - Water Volleyball

Saturday 31st - Community Yard Sale
August  Saturday 7th - Luau ‘
For 2004, the Mountain Lake marina owners, Miles and Jan
Owens, have added brand-new 80'x16' houseboats for rent.
These boats are fully-loaded, and they can be rented by the
week, Monday-Thursday or for the weekend which is Friday
through Sunday. Each boat has 6 private bedrooms, 2 full
baths, a leather sleeper sofa, big screen TV, VCR, DVD, Play
Station 2, GameCube, satellite radio, CD player, party top
Flybridge, 6 person hot tub, tubular slide, marine radio,
fully-equipped kitchen, smoothie maker, central A/C & heat,
full-size dryer, 2 electric grills and patio furniture.
Call at 865-426-6510 or toli-free at 877-MTN-CAMP or go
on-ine at www.mountainlaketennessee.com for more
information on their excellent Marina. You can also send them
an E-mail at mtnlaketn@aol.com. Please support these nice
folks and their excellent facility. ‘




Tailgate Party - TSBA Style - April 17th

Twenty TSBA members converged upon the Super 8 Motel i
Morristown on April 17th for the TSBA Annual StriperBowl
Tailgate Party! There were three StriperBowl cakes and soda
drinks for everyone. The sunshine made for a nice evening o
fish stories from the past and predictions of the future winne
of the StriperBowl. The winners of the poetry contest were
announced by Ezell Cox, our judge! Allan Franklin won the
poetry contest and a $30 gift certificate to Red Lobster. Amy
Stevens won 2nd place and a $15 gift certificate to Red
Lobster. Scott "Skeeter" Copeland was awarded Honorable
Mention for his poem about the shad. The winners read their
poems out loud to the crowd. Congratulations to all and a bi;
thank you to those who joined in the fun!
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At the Tailgate Party Allan Franklin was honored for his ¢l
on behall of the Kids Tishing Day cvent. e was given a ple
to announce the renaming ol the Kids Fishing Day to the
Tennessee Striped Bass Association Allan Franklin Annual |
Fishing Day.



StriperBowl - TSBA Style - April 18th

1 Thirty one TSBA members tried their luck at the
2004 StriperBowl. It was a great day and the weather

Toney Stevens
- Takes Home the Trophy
s for 2004!

was great! The fish however decided to enjoy the

sunshine
and fast for
the day.
Only 5 fish
were
brought to
the scales.
Two were
Stripers
and the
other three
were
Hybrids.
The trophy
went home
with Toney
Stevens of
Lake City.
Toney
weighed in
one Striper
and one
Hybrid for
a total of
21 pounds.
Lisa Mann-
Osborne
weighed in
two
hybrids

totaling

N 4.4 pounds. She took 2nd place for which she
received a StriperBowl t-shirt. Phillip McClanahan

weighed in one striper at 13.8 pounds.



Boating & Fishing Safety Seminar

The primary focus of the TSBA April 19th monthly meeting was a
seminar by Ken Cutsinger of the TWRA on boating & fishing safety.
Ken did an excellent job, and | think we all found the meeting to be
interesting and informative. We thank Ken for taking the time to prepare
for and present this presentation. Here are some of the facts that were
covered.
Boating under the Influence:
* It is unlawful for anyone to operate a boat under the

influence of alcohol or drugs.
* All persons operating a boat have given their implied

consent to a sobriety test.
* The legal limit for your blood alcohol level is 0.1%
Young Operators: Persons under 12 years of age may not
operate a boat unless accompanied by an adult who can take
immediate control the vessel. There are some exceptions for boats with
small motors.
Reckless Operation: Examples of reckless operation are:
* Operating a boat in a swimming area
* Riding on seat backs, gunwales, transoms or pedestal seats

while moving above idle speed.
* Excessive speed in crowded areas, dangerous areas or

during restricted visibility.
* Operating an overloaded vessel
Owner's Responsibility: The owner of a boat may be responsible
for any injury or damage done by his or her boat whether or not the
owner is present. This does not hold true if the vessel is used without
the owner's consent.
Accidents: All accidents involving property damage in excess of $500
must be reported to the TWRA within 10 days. All accidents involving
death or injury requiring medical treatment must be reported within 48
hours.
Guides: Before a person may carry passengers for hire on the
navigable waters of the United States, an appropriate license must be
obtained from the Coast Guard. Only Type | PFD's are acceptable when
carrying passengers for hire.
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Safety Seminar - Cont.

Life Jackets Below Dams: A US. Coast Guard approved PFD
must be worn by each person on a vessel being operated within
specifically marked areas below dams.

No Wake Areas:

* Unless otherwise marked, all vessels operating within 300 feet
of a commercial boat dock must do so at a slow wake speed
regardless of whether or not the area is marked by buoys.

* "No Wake" is defined as a vessel traveling at or below idle
speed or at such speed that the boat or its wake is not
sufficient to cause possible injury or damage to other persons,
boats or property.

Personal Flotation Devices (PFD):

* All children under the age of 12 years of age are required to
wear a Coast Guard approved life jacket if the vessel is under
way. It is not required if the boat is anchored, moored or
aground.

* You must have one wearable device of the appropriate size on
board for each person in the boat or each person being towed.

* Each device must be readily available. It must not be hidden
below deck or stored in plastic bags. They should be worn or
close at hand where they can be reached quickly in an
emergency.

* Each device must be Coast Guard approved and bear the
approval stamp.

* Each device must be in good condition and be of an appropriate
size for the person intended to wear it. The straps must be
firmly affixed, there should be no rips, tears or holes which
will affect the operating efficiency

* Ski belts are NOT on the approved list of flotation devices.

Inflatable PFDs - Some inflatable PFDs are acceptable provided

it is Coast Guard approved as a type V and it is being worn.
These devices are not approved for persons under 16 years of

age unless it is specifically stated on the manufacture's label.
Also, please remember that inflatable devices are slow to inflate
in cold weather or water.

Bob Leach



. _nge Expectations

The reservoir stripers have finished the spawn run and
continue to move slowly downstream as the thermocline gets
deeper. Top water action is in the early morning or not at all,
but a good fish finder will start showing the schools of stripers
that are deep enough not to shy away from the boat. The
confluence of the major creeks and old river channel near mid
lake are good target areas. The large, shallow flats that
transition quickly to deep water are also excellent places for
stripers to hold. The stripers normally feed aggressively after
the spawn is complete. Catch and release starts to become
questionable this month; however, in the the tailrace and rivers
below dams you will be able to release successfully during
most of the early summer. The stripers will continue to migrate
to the tailrace discharge the entire month of June and should
be great by month end.

The TSBA web site offers up-to-date
fishin' reports to all TSBA members.
Visit the web at: www.TNStripedBass.com
The current password is:
Username: "tsba"

Password: "club"

(423) 587 2200 . .
Best Value & \\%\\\\ (//////l-lICkorY Star
In Town! N -, Manna

(il

= S
2512 East Andrew Johnson Hwy 7 X 865-992-5241
Morristown, TN 37814 N
, Full service marina
****Special TSBA Rates**** :
Boat Parking w/ electric hook-up on Norris Lake

Pool, HBO, Near Maynardville TN
Free Continental Breakfast

"Home of the Stripers"”
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Cumberland River Excursion

The first annual Cumberland River excursion was held over the
weekend of May 1, and it was a huge success. Over 20 members
from four states converged upon the Budget Inn in Carthage for
some striper fishing on the Cumberland River both upstream and
downstream from Cordell Hull Dam. Most of the stripers were
caught just below the dam in the swift current. The action was
fantastic on Friday afternoon, and everyone was catching one
striper after another. | landed five and | had two more snap my 17
Ib. test line - which was quickly changed to 25 Ib. test line on Friday
night. The fishing below the dam cooled off considerably on
Saturday, and only the real "Below the Dam" pros were having any
luck. One member caught 11 fish on Saturday, but a lot of us were
skunked. Some members had a good day further downstream
near the confluence of the Cumberland and the Caney Fork
Rivers. Bait was fairly easy to catch at the dam. The shad were
big and a lot of people were successfully angling for Skipjack. As
far as | could tell, we were good stewards of the waters and the
surrounding land as we left the area as we found it. Most, if not all,
of the members released all of their fish. Almost everyone
indicated that they would return in the future and that this was an
excellent learning experience. In fact, there was some talk about
planning another trip back to this area in the fall. The camraderie
was great and everyone seemed to enjoy seeing some of their
long-lost buddies. Contrary to what the weather reports were
indicating, the weather was fine on Friday and Saturday, but heavy
rains did dampen some spirits on Sunday. Basically it was a fun
trip and, if you weren't able to join us, then you missed out on a
wonderful weekend. Don't miss the next TSBA event.
Bob Leach

N

I-75 Exit 128 Mountain
Lake City, TN
/ Y L,ake Boat Rentals
Marina and  *gait & Supplies
. .
Campground Camping &

. . Cabins
Norris Dam On Norris Lake < o406 Gas
. 865-426-9756
Marina 877-MTN-CAMP
Swimming Pool * Playground * Game Room
Steve Pemberton Miniature Golf * Camp Store * Laundry

(865) 494-8138 www.mountainlaketennessee.com




2004 TSBA Calendar

Please attend TSBA events
and join us at the meetings.

Monthly meetings will be held at Shoney's 8

Restaurant, 5420 Clinton Highway. Get off

I-75 at Exit 108, head west for about one mile. Turn right onto
Clinton Hwy. Shoney's will be on the right.

May 17: 6 PM Monthly Meeting & Tour at Fish Hatchery
in Clinton - Pizza and Drinks

June 5-6: Cherokee Family Campout

& Kid's Fishing Day - Cherokee

June 21: Monthly Meeting

Dinner: 6 PM  Meeting 7 PM

July 19: Monthly Meeting

Dinner: 6 PM  Meeting 7 PM

August 16: Monthly Meeting

Dinner: 6 PM  Meeting 7 PM

September 11: T.S.B.A. Fish Fry and Reunion
Anderson County Park on Norris Lake
October 18: Monthly Meeting

Dinner: 6 PM  Meeting 7 PM

November 15: Monthly Meeting

Dinner: 6 PM  Meeting 7 PM

December: No Monthly Meeting

Kept in Stitches

CUSTOM EMBROIDERY

Lisa Groover Moore Catherine Taylor
cell 207-8749 ,_,LJ, cell 414 3024
s
7
LNS
2048 Eckles Drive Maryviile, TN 37804
Email Keptnstitches@aol.com

Phone: (865) 379-8278 Fax: (865) 995-9260

Space available!

Place your ad here!




-Fishing Hot Spots

CHEROKEE LAKE: Good g
Point #1 at the dam upstream to Point

#21 above the 25E bridge. Hybrids are

more tolerant of the warm water and can often be caught in
schools in shallow water. They can also be released normally
without mortality. The humps in the middle of the lake near the
dam usually become excellent.

NORRIS LAKE: Fair

33 Bridge downstream to Point #19 on the Clinch side. Below
Point #14 at Blue Springs downstream to Point #11 below
Springs Dock on the Powell side. Look on the inside bends of
the river and in front of the major coves with creek feeds.

BELOW FORT LOUDON & MELTON HILL DAMS:
Good and Improving

Many of the stripers will go upstream to the discharge at the
dams. Put your sinker and hook close to the bottom with plans
to lose a few for the most catches. Pulling side planer boards
down the banks can also catch fish for miles downstream.

EAGLE BEND FISH HATCHERY TOUR
& MONTHLY MEETING

Join us on Monday, May 17, for pizza, drinks,
monthly meeting, and tour of the Fish Hatchery - all
beginning at 6:00 p.m.

The Fish Hatchery is located in Clinton just off
Highway 61 between Highway 25W and the Clinch
River on the east side of the street.

R
Andersonville ___\; ' B&B
MarirE)a &kBoat SKEI STRAIGHT CREEK
oc B BOAT DOCK
1-865-494-9649
] . Located on mll Service Dock
beautiful on Norris Lake
P Boat Rental -
ngtigolgen(t)ais &egsr:pground Norris Lake New Tazewell, TN
ghaleé IRental j“s;, f,?hrglf/es
Sagter l-l?sshing Territory Knoxville 423-626-5826
Concrete Launch Ramp Maynard & Delbert Brooks




‘ .TSBA Merandise

Hats are gray w/ a Striper on the front & the letters TSBA in green. Adult T-shirts are
gray or tan depending on availability in sizes w/ a Striper and Tennessee Striped Bass
Association embroidered in green. Kids shirts are gray. Sweatshirts are hunter green

with TSBA in gray on front & Catch the Fever on the back with a Striper & fishing rod.
Name

Address
City State
Zip '
Phone ( )
Hats Number of Winter T.S.B.A. Hats X $10.00=§
Number of Summer T.S.B.A. Hats X $10.00=3%
Kids Shirts
Number of Shirts (kids size medium 10-12 ) X $8.00=%
Number of Shirts (kids size large 14-16) X $8.00=%
Adult_Shirts

Number of Shirts (adult size small)______ X $12.00=$
Number of Shirts (adult size medium) X $1200=$%
Number of Shirts (adult size large) X $12.00=§
Number of Shirts (adult size xtra-large) X $12.00=3%
X
X

Number of Shirts (adult size 2X) $14.00=§
Number of Shirts (adult size 3X) $16.00=$
Adult Sweatshirts
Number of adult size medium X $22.00=%
Number of adult size large X $22.00=§
Number of adult size xtra-large X $22.00=$
Number of adult size 2X X $24.00=$

$5.00 to ship 1 to 2 items or $8.00 3 or more items Shipping$
Order Total $
Make checks payable to the "TSBA", Do not send cash/
Page 17 Mail to: TSBA Merchandise
2048 Eckles Drive, Maryville, TN 37804




YOUR 2004 TSBA OFFICERS AND STAFF

President: Vice President:
Robert Leach 865-471-1365 Felix Taylor 865-981-2827
Robert@TNStripedBass.com Felix@TNStripedBass.com
Treasurer: Secretary:
Janine Johnson Dave Johnson
TSBA STAFF
Newsletter: Janine Johnson Janine@TNStripedBass.com
Public Relations: Allan Franklin 865-694-8888
Ezell Cox 423-626-9547
Merchandising: Cathy Taylor 865-981-2827
Advertising: Amy Stevens 865-426-8509
Web Site: Toney Stevens 865-426-8509

T.8.B.A. 2004 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

As a member: *You'll receive a monthly newsletter.

* You'll help support Striped Bass Fisheries & Wildlife Agencies.

* You'll be informed of new regulations & information that affect Striper fishing.
* You'll develop a network of "Striper friends".

* You'll learn new methods to improve your Striped Bass fishing effectiveness.
* You'll be able to call officers for fishing reports.

* You'll be able to attend monthly meetings with informative programs,

* You'll have access to all areas of the TSBA web page.

Is this a renewal ___ ora New Membership -
Your Name
Spouse's Name
Address
City State Zip
Phone( ) # of minor children in family

E-Mail address
Referred By:

Enclose a check for $20.00
Mail to: T.S.B.A. PO Box 962
Norris Tennessee 37828




TSBA

Catch the Fever

Tennessee Striped Bass
Association

The TSBA is a non-profit
organization, that supports
TWRA & its Striped Bass, &
Cherokee Bass programs. We
come together to provide a
unified voice for the Striped
Bass & the Cherokee Bass
programs in the state of
Tennessee. We educate the
public & share our knowledge
with fellow Striped Bass
anglers.

The Tennessee Striped Bass Association
PO Box 962
Norris, Tennessee 37828

May 17, 2004, 6:00 p.m.
Don't miss the Eagle Bend Fish
Hatchery Tour with Pizza and Drinks!

Note: No monthly meeting at Shoney's in May.




